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CLUB DISCUSSION & EVENTS 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Donation to Nate’s Toy Box,​​ Toys should be unwrapped, for a boy or girl up to age 12 and 
each toy should not exceed $25 value (no stuffed animals, please). Gift cards to Walmart would 
be appropriate to use for teenagers. Checks for purchase of toys can be made out to White Oak 
Christian Church - Nate's Toy Box. If you wish to donate, please bring to meeting by Dec 12th. 

 
YOUTH OF THE MONTH 

 
November 14, 2018, ​Lizzy Schutte, ​​Mercy McAuley High School 
November 28, 2018, ​Mt. Healthy High School,​​ John Galbraith & Corey Walkup 
December 12, 2018, ​Roger Bacon High School,​​ Bob Findley & Skip Schoettmer  
February 6, 2019, ​Colerain High School, ​​Tom Abercrombie & Ken Witsken 
February 20, 2019, ​LaSalle High School,​​ Tom Sullivan & Scott Wulff 
March 6, 2019,​ Northwest High School, ​​Tyler Gagnon & John Torbeck 
March 20, 2019, ​North College Hill High School, ​​Steve Skipfel & Gary Schroeder 
 
 
SPEAKER SCHEDULE       

     
November 21 ​​   ​No Meeting 
November 28     ​Youth of the Month, Mt. Healthy High School 
December 5    Bill Harvey, Bill Frigge, UC Associate AD of Facilities & Technology 
                             Presentation in Pictures of the Transformation of 5/3rd Center, Home of 
                             Bearcats Basketball  
December 12    ​Youth of the Month, Roger Bacon High School 
December 19    Stephen klipfel 
 
 
December 19th is our last scheduled meeting for 2018.  Clovernook is closed the month 
of January so watch the schedule to see where the meetings will be held.  
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